NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON
HANSFORD APPRAISAL DISTRICT BUDGET

The Hansford Appraisal District will l}‘old a public hearing on a proposed budget for the
2024-2025 fiscal year. 1

The public hearing will be held on Jur{e 12, 2024 at 9:45 a.m. at the appraisal district
office. |

A summary of the appraisal district buydget follows:
The total amount of the proposed budget:  $455.500

The total amount of in?rease from the
current year’s budget $2499

The number of employees compensated
under the prop(Lsed budget 25

The number of employees compensated
under the current budget 2.5

The appraisal district is supported solely by payments from the local taxing units served
by the appraisal district.

If approved by the appraisal district board of directors at the public hearing, this proposed
budget will take effect automatically unless disapproved by the governing bodies of the
county, school districts and cities seryed by the appraisal district.

A copy of the proposed budget is ava"jlable for public inspection in the office of each of
those governing bodies. A copy is also available for public inspection at the appraisal
district office. ‘

Hansford Appraisal District
709 W 7% Ave
Spearman, TX 79081-3407
806-659-5575 or 800-372-5411




